
Getting Your iPad Ready 
 

Follow these step to get your iPad updated and ready for the school year. 

 

If needed, reconnect to your home wireless network. After you are 

connected you will need to follow these instructions to access the web: 
 

New Procedures for iPad Use Outside of the NA Network 
 

o North Allegheny School District has made enhancements to the security of student iPads that 

receive filtered Internet connections when used outside of the NA network. Anyone using a 

District iPad outside of the NA network will be required to authenticate with the District’s 

Internet filter by entering their assigned NA credentials normally used to authenticate while 

at school. 

o Once authenticated from a particular location (such as your home network) for the first time, 

any future attempts to access the Internet from that location may not require user 

credentials to be entered again. 

 

o The “Mobile Login” screen that prompts for user credentials will be similar to the following: 

 

 
Please note that in some cases, users may 

also receive the following message when 

logging in for the first time from outside 

of the District and will need to click 

“Continue” to proceed: 
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If you’re experiencing issues, try this Mobile Login 

shortcut on your iPad. 



Make sure that your iPad is updated to the latest iOS (9.3.5). You can do this by going into 

Settings>Software Update>Click Install Now. Please note that when you are installing an iOS update, you will 

want your iPad plugged into the charger so you do not run out of battery life.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charge your device overnight, every night! 
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If you have any issues or questions, please feel free to contact your 

Computer Lab Manager. 

 


